
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
Date: NOV 21, 2022 

 
 
 
 

 
TO WHOMEVER IT MAY CONCERN 

 
 

We M/s. Sigma Construction Company hereby declare that in last two years our organization had not 
been prosecuted for any HSC breach or any injury at our any work place. 

 
For Sigma Construction Co. 

Satish Mohan Shete. 

(Director) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


